Interested in Learning More about Science Education?

This year, the University of Auckland is offering a science education postgraduate course. It will focus on the PISA 2025 Science Framework and innovative pedagogies, including incorporating mātauranga Māori, into your science education programme. It will provide opportunities for you to learn about recent science education research that you could incorporate into your practice.
It is a hybrid course taught in blocks. You can attend lectures and workshops either in person or online and there are also self-directed learning (asynchronous) sessions that you can complete in your own time. You can complete this course from anywhere or choose to attend sessions at the City Campus.

Dates and Times:
Saturday 08 March	10am-1pm
Saturday 29 March 	10am-1pm
Monday 14 April 	 9am-12pm
Tuesday 15 April	 9am-12pm
Wednesday 16 April	 9am-12pm
Saturday 24 May	10am-1pm
Saturday 14 June	10am-1pm
There are three self-directed learning (asynchronous) sessions as well.

Inquiries - please email Sally Birdsall (s.birdsall@auckland.ac.nz) OR Maurice Cheng (maurice.cheng@auckland.ac.nz)


